
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 

July 11, 2018 

Mr. Mark L. Johnson 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
1300 South Evergreen Park Drive S.W. 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, Washington  98504-7250 

Re: Docket A-180513 – Comments of NW Natural on Public Access to Records  
 WAC 480-04 

Northwest Natural Gas Company, dba NW Natural (“NW Natural” or “Company”), 
files the following comments in accordance with the Washington Utilities and 
Transportation Commission’s (“Commission”) Notice of Opportunity to Submit Written 
Comments issued in Docket A-180513. 

NW Natural supports the comments provided by Puget Sound Energy and Pacific 
Power & Light Company in this matter.  NW Natural is available to participate in a 
workshop with the Commission Staff and other interested parties regarding the 
proposed rules if the Commission believes that would be a helpful process to resolve 
the issues raised in the comments. 

If you have questions regarding these comments, please feel free to call me at 
503.220.2379. 

Sincerely,  

/s/ Zachary D. Kravitz 

Zachary D. Kravitz 
Associate Counsel 
NW Natural  
220 NW Second Avenue 
Portland, OR 97209 
503-220-2379 
zdk@nwnatural.com 

Zachary Kravitz 
Associate Counsel 
Tel:  503.220.2379 
Fax: 503.721.2516
email:  zdk@nwnatural.com 
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